
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. Over the last seven years, 

Oregon voters would like the president to be elected by National Popular Vote, which is their right. 

Then, Oregon would be discussed during presidential campaigns.  

Helen Hays  
hlhays@ccgmail.net  
18553 S Ferguson Rd  
Oregon City, Oregon 97045 
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